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  Hear Ye Hear Ye Hear Ye
First and foremost – Don’t forget the annual meeting on March 3, 8:15 AM in the Rec Hall.  This is your opportunity to elect three members to the board, and, remember, they will represent you for the next three years.  

You will also be voting on items related to the operations of the park. Be sure to listen to each proposal before marking your ballot – no changes allowed.   

When you come to the Hall on Saturday morning, be aware that units #l - #149 will enter through the West door and units #150 - #282 will enter through the East door at the Annex end of the Hall. No entry will be allowed through the 
doors at the NORTH end of the hall.
MARK YOUR CALENDAR[image: image3.wmf]
SAT–3RD - SOUTH WINDS ANNUAL MEETING

WED-7TH - CHILI DINNER

WED – 14TH - POT LUCK (FLETCHER MUSIC)

SAT – 10TH – ST. PATRICK’S DANCE (JOEY ROYALE)

SAT – 17TH – AT. PATRICK’S DAY PARADE

SAT 24TH – COFFEE HOUR//PARK PICNIC (Michigan)

WED – 28TH – POT LUCK (TONY RIZZO w LEAD SINGER)

SAT – 31ST – BYE BYE BIRDIE DANCE (TWO OF A KIND)

IT'S COMING SOON!    [image: image4.png]oo Yeue




SOUTHWINDS ANNUAL PICNIC 
MARCH 24 AT 12:00 PM IN THE PICNIC AREA 

FOOD - PRIZES AND GOOD FELLOWSHIP WITH YOUR NEIGHBORS

BRING YOUR FOLDING CHAIRS AND COME ON DOWN!!!!!!

TICKETS WILL BE GIVEN OUT IN THE REC HALL ANNEX AFTER 
THE ANNUAL MEETING ON MARCH 3 
Carry outs will be available for those physically unable to attend.

Contact Connie Vaughn @ 926-8912. Should you have overnight guests you may purchase tickets for them at $8.00 each

Contact Audrey Ryan @ 921-0590

Any other questions contact Don or Shirley Langlois @ 922-9547

SEE YOU THERE!!!!!!!!!!!!!
CHILI DINNER         [image: image5.jpg]



Sponsored by the Recreation Club

Wednesday, March 7th

 

MENU

 
 Chili Salad Rolls Dessert Coffee 
(B.Y.O.B) 

Price - $8.00 per person

 

Two Seatings – 5:00 and 6:30 

Tickets must be purchased ahead by March 4th.  There will be no tickets at the door.

 

Tickets available from the following:
 For 5:00 Seating

Nora Chisamore - # 122 – 315-771-0095

Keith Damschroder - # 168 – 921-2041

 For 6:30 Seating


Columba Russell - # 204 – 924-1639

Nancy Plumb - # 44 –978-852-4852

  

WE NEED VOLUNTEERS!

SIGN-UP SHEET ON BULLETIN BOARD IN HALL –NORTH WEST CORNER (BY EAGLE)
 [image: image6.wmf]The garage sale was the best ever thanks to a group of awesome volunteers.
COME ONE – COME ALL[image: image7.wmf]
To our annual St. Patrick’s Day Parade on March 17th.

Decorate your golf carts, bicycles, and yourselves. We meet at the Rec Hall at 9:15 and PARADE at 9:30.  Afterwards, come back to the Rec Hall for refreshment and prizes.  It is our tradition to go to Hooter's at Gulf Gate Mall for food and song. Join in the fun and take part in the PARADE.
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 BRIDGE PLAYERS
PLAY BRIDGE MONDAY NIGHTS AT 7PM IN THE ANNEX ALL SKILL LEVELS INVITED Greg Russell 921-7962


CLOUD 9 EVENTS   [image: image9.wmf]
Style Show
Cloud 9 held their annual Style Show and lunch on Monday February 13, 2012                                                                                               the event opened with a brief meeting conducted by president Jean Kyle. She thanked everyone for their support and generous help.      She presented two changes to the By- Laws of the organization:

1. President’s term of office will change from one year to two years

2. Other officers will be considered volunteer and have no term limit

The proposed changes were accepted unanimously

Jean presented the slate of officers for the coming year.

President: Nancy Plumb

Vice President Shirley Sweet

Secretary Connie McCabe

Treasurer Columba Russell

The slate was duly elected by the membership.

A hundred women enjoyed a light salad lunch hosted by Sheila McNamara, Lois Brousseau and Cathy Consalvo.

A delightful and fun Fashion Show by Janet Carr of Accessories and More followed the luncheon. It featured our own Southwinds models, Pat Warren, Bonnie Norton, Connie McCabe, Linda King, Tootie Morissette, Columba Russell, Jean Kyle and special model straight from New York, Irish Rosie.

Janet Carr set up a wonderful “Boutique” featuring her line of clothing and jewelry. This was a special feature of her show. We could all shop immediately.

A special thanks goes to all the ladies of Southwinds for supporting our events and thanks to our hostesses, models and all our wonderful volunteers. It takes many hands to put on these events.
A special thanks to outgoing president Jean Kyle. She breathed new life into Cloud 9 and brought us the special Tea party, which we hope to keep as a yearly event. Thanks Jean, Good Job !! 
ILLNESS REPORT[image: image10.wmf]
At this time, was informed that Margaret Pence is in the hospital.

[image: image11.wmf]TROLLEY TOUR
Monday, March 12, 2012 2:00-4:00

(Trolley starts and ends at Rec Hall)

BE AT REC HALL BY 1:30PM

Siesta, Key, Ringling Circus, St Armand’s Circle, Jungle Garden and Selby Gardens, by open air trolley

$13.00 per person (includes tip)

Prepaid, cash or check/limit 96 tickets

Ticket sales:     Mon. Feb 20th Selling to Cloud 9 members 

                           Tues. Feb 21-Mar 7 Open to everyone

Ticket sellers: Nancy Plumb #44 978 852-4852

Columba Russell #204 941-924-1639

Connie McCabe #70941-924-4878

Linda King #279 508 868-0006 
[image: image12.wmf]Duncan Sanderson died on Monday, February 27.  Our sympathies to Verna and family.
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DINING OUT

ILL-WISC-IOWA LUNCHEON

Friday, March 9-11:30am

J. Ryan’s Restaurant

8389 S. Tamiami Trail

SUS on bulletin board

Info: the Kidd & Claire 924-1145

INDIANA BREAKFAST

Eggstyle – Beneva Plaza

Tuesday – March 13, 9am

PA--WV--MD Luncheon

Marina Jack's

2 Marina Plaza

Wednesday, March 14, 2012

11:30 am

Come and enjoy good food and a

nice view of the Bayfront. 

Signup sheet on bulletin board.

Windy Coulter -  Unit 158C – 927-9816

NORTHEAST BREAKFAST

Thursday – March 15 – 9:30am

Dutch Heritage

3713 Bahia Vista

SUS on bulletin board

Info: Gerry Kochan – 924-0892

OHIO BREAKFAST

Troyer’s Dutch Heritage

3713 Bahia Vista

Thursday – March 15 – 9am

SUS on bulletin board

Info: Shirley Jones – 922-2299

CANADIAN LUNCHEON

Elaine’s Café (formerly Sugar & Spice)

4000 Cattleman Rd

Friday – March 23 – 11:30am

SUS sheet on bulletin board

Info: Emma May Weisseneder 925-2898

Joanne Russell – 921-7962
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SOUTHWINDS COMPUTER CLUB The club has meet twice since it’s' inception. The initial discussion revolved about Notebooks, Netbooks, Tablets and the new Ultrabooks. Additional subjects visited were Windows 8, security and users.

 The last meeting covered Windows (Not Internet) Explorer and how to find each storage device, make and rename folders, copy & paste single - sequential - and non sequential files.

This previous discussion was the prelude to the use of Windows Notepad Word Processing application. How to open Notepad, save a WP file, and how to attach the file to an E-mail.

 The third meeting to be held February 14, prior to the Visual Breeze publication, is designed to cover computers and photography. Discussions of how to read images into computer memory from camera - USB connection or memory chip via chip reader. Additionally file identification and naming techniques are planned to be covered.

The use of printer scanning of photos (and maybe OCR) and understanding media applications are subjects for future consideration.

 The Club meetings are scheduled for every Wednesday at 10 AM in the annex. Come one, come all, sign up is not necessary. Come to learn, identify your problems and help others to find answers to today problems.

Chick Hutter 182
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INTERNET COMPUTER CONNECTIONS.

Here in Southwinds, computer users have multiple ways of connection to the internet. One of the best is the Southwinds provided DSL service available in and around the annex and rec hall.

Like everyone else, I started with dial up. While living at 221, graduated to Verizon DSL and it was painful. House wire was what is known as twisted pair. Tech support kept suggesting to update house wiring to improved conductors. I kept resisting. Overtime Verizon upgraded their equipment, thus improving wire line capability.  At the end it was 100% availability.
I say at the end, although DSL was very capable, it has, in my opinion, one shortcoming. It is not mobile. A few years earlier, 2G cell phone technology was available. It provided mobility and faster speeds than dial up, so it was useful on the road. Finally 3G speeds came along and it was technology competitive with DSL so, rather than continue with two monthly bills, DSL was eliminated.

Today only 4G is used. It looks like a memory stick sitting in a USB port and an additional monthly bill to the cell phone, which may be a prerequisite. In my opinion it's good for personal computing but not up to the cell phone sales brochures speed claims. It has been my experience that performance varies by tower location and works consistently inside my unit 182. The next question that comes up is can my 4G cell stick work with a Tablet computer?

Want to discuss 4G and see it in operation, come to the next Southwinds Computer Club meeting, each Wednesday at 10AM in the annex.

Chick Hutter 182

 

ANNIVERSARIES[image: image16.jpg]



JOHN & MARY BUTLER – MARCH 5, 1955 – 57 YEARS

HAROLD & ANN DAVIES – MARCH 14, 1947 – 65 YEARS
[image: image17.wmf] SHUFFLEBOARD NEWS    

The shuffleboard Club is in the midst of both the tournament and League season.  The Club Doubles tournament was completed with John Carter and Wendell Lawrence taking first place honors, followed by Bert Andrews and John Kidd in second place, and Armand Cosenza and Phyllis Gouge in third place, in the Main Event.  Jerome Miller and Walt Smith took third place in the Consolation Bracket.  Bill Miller and Wayne Pence were still in the process of competing with Keith Damschroder and Larry Proteau for first and second place in the Consolation match at press time.

Competition in the Park Singles tourney will start Friday, March 2, and continue during the remaining Friday afternoons in March.  Awards for all tournaments will be presented at the Pizza Awards Party on Friday, March 29, at 5 PM.

The annual Turkey Shoot, with everyone invited to try their hand, will be held on Thursday, March 15, at 1PM.

Our Shuffleboard Team is firmly rooted in second place in our league at overtake the Vista team from Bahia Vista Estates and retain our league championship.  Our next home meet is against Oakwood Manor on Tuesday, March 6, at 1PM.

 

 

 

ANNUAL TURKEY SHOOT

THURSDAY, MARCH15, 1PM

Open to all 

Come, join us for an afternoon on the shuffle courts as we compete in a fun tournament.  See who can put the disc through the pig’s mouth.  Who can go around the bowling pins without knocking them down??  Can you land on the lines like we usually do when we shouldn’t?  Sign up the day of the tournament.  There is a $1 fee and prizes will be awarded. 

CAHAL DUNNE CONCERT[image: image18.jpg]



On February 15th, Southwinds hosted Cahal Dunne in what turned out to be a very entertaining evening.  There was a lot of laughter, some great sing-a-longs and great musical variety. Thanks to all those who supported our special entertainment. Proceeds go to the recreation club, who work hard to sponsor a large number of activities in the park.  [image: image19.png]



	ANNOUNCING the addition of channel 53 - The Big Ten Network- to South Winds Channels. The $250 onetime fee for equipment was raised by twelve or thirteen residents.

Also, High Speed Internet and Voice Over Internet Protocol should be available in the near future; We are waiting for the main connecting service to be installed at the front of the park. The basic internet charge will be $24.95 per month (up to 3 mbps), with faster levels available; basic telephone for $30 per month. Complete pricing information will be distributed when a specific start date is known. 

MARCH 2012 


	    SUN.


	      MON

SHUFFLE

MON-FRI 

1PM
	TUES

STRETCH CLASS

TUES-THURS 9AM
	    WED

POOL EXERCISE

TUES THURS 11AM
	   THURS

CARDS

7PM

BOWLING

10:30AM
	    FRI.

2

NO BINGO


	     SAT.

3
ANNUAL MEETING

8:15 a.m.

	4

HYMN SING

6:45PM
	5

BINGO 7PM

HOBBY CLUB 9:30AM

BRIDGE 7PM
	6

PINOCHLE

7PM

BLOOD PRESSURE9-11AM

SCRABBLE

7PM

HORSESHOES 10AM

LGE SHUFFLE

1PM
	7

CHILI DINNER

5 PM &

6:30 PM

COMPUTER CLUB 10AM


	8

CARDS 

7PM

BOWLING

10;30AM


	9

BINGO 7PM

ILL-WISC-IOWA LNCHN 11:30AM


	10

ST PAT’S DANCE JOEY ROYALE

	11 

HYMN SING 6:45PM


	12

BINGO 7PM

HOBBY CLUB  9:30AM

TROLLEY TOUR 1:30PM

BRIDGE 7PM


	13
PINOCHLE

7PM

SCRABBLE

7PM

INDIANA BKFST 9AM
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	14

POT LUCK

5:30

ENTERTAIN-MENT 6:30

COMPUTER CLUB 10AM

PA-WV-MD LNCHN 11:30AM
	15

CARDS 7PM

BOWLING 10:30 AM

NORTHEAST

BKFST 9:30AM OHIO BKFST  9AM

TURKEY SHOOT 1PM
	16

BINGO 7PM
	17

ST PAT’S PARADE 9:30AM
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	18

 HYMN SING 6:45PM


	`19

BINGO 7PM

HOBBY CLUB 9:30AM

BRIDGE 7PM


	20

PINOCHLE 7PM

SCRABBLE

7PM

HORSESHOES 10AM

LGE SHUFFLE

1PM
	21

COMPUTER CLUB 10AM
	22

CARDS

7PM

BOWLING

19:30AM
	23

CANADIAN LNCHN  11:30AM
	24

REC CLUB COFFEE HR 9AM

ANNUAL

PARK PICNIC 12NOON



	25

 HYMN SING 6:45PM
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	26

BINGO 7PM

HOBBY CLUB 9:30AM


	27

PINOCHLE

7PM

HORSESHOES 10AM

SCRABBLE 7PM
	28

COMPUTER CLUB 10AM

POTLUCK 5:30PM

ENTERTAINMENT  6:30
	29
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	31

BYE BYE BIRDIE DANCE TWO OF A KIND


The Prez Says





As some of you know, Celeste and I have been out of the park for a while.  I am happy to report that news here is good and we should be back during the second week of March.  Being away has given me an opportunity to observe the well oiled machine that is South Winds.  I am so impressed by our board and the large number of volunteers that contribute selflessly to make us great.  Being away has been difficult but made so much easier because of the array of talent ready and willing to step up.  Thanks to each one of you.





This also gives me a chance to encourage folks who have not served, to do so.  Each of us came to South Winds with years of experience and creative gifts to share.  Don’t hide them.  We are always looking for good thinkers to join the board and committees.  We need everyone to challenge us with new thoughts and fresh ideas.  The best solutions will emerge from intelligent dialogue and objective debate.  Open minds, helping hands and generous hearts have made us remarkable.  Join us!





Change to the park telephone directory -


Joanne Adam


941-925-2407








 I thank everyone for their participation in my 90th birthday.  So many cards, visits, flowers etc. from many people.  It was unbelievable! South Winds is such a nice place to retire to that I have never regretted the move from the cold climate of Northern Ohio.  Thanks again.


Francile Huser








